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November 15th, 1923.
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Harry Bragg, Esq., 
Managing Editor,
The Municipal Review,
70 McGill College Avenue, 
Montreal.
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Dear Mr. Sragg:-

With reference to your letter of November 13th, I am informed that no official 
regulations have been received at the University, 
regarding the flying of flags on Armistice Day.

I wquld suggest that if you 
require definite information you might apply to 
Major ïïeilson at the Headquarters of the Depart­
ment of rational Defence, Bishop Street.
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Yours faithfully.
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